30 October 2018

TO: The City of Stevenson
FROM: Janet Campbell and Jon Bennett
RE: Broadcasting License

This is a request for the City of Stevenson to apply for a Low Power FM Broadcasting
license to create a local Stevenson radio station with a broadcast radius of 5.6 kilometers.
Jon Bennett has the equipment to operate such a station and is willing to voluntarily let the
city use it. He is also willing to operate the station. It will be a nonprofit, public service local
radio station. Content will come from any community member and will be regulated by
standard FCC rules. The rationale behind the station is to build community, provide a
mechanism for promoting city businesses and activities, as well as provide another
platform for public service announcements. Janet Campbell has volunteered to fulfil all
licensing requirements and paperwork on behalf of the City of Stevenson. Paul Hendricks,
city council member, has volunteered to be the city’s liaison in this endeavor.

Thank you for your consideration.
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OCT 30 2018
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